
 

 

 

 
 
May 2, 2025 
 
 
RE: RFP No. 24-00329R, Mechanics’ Tool Supply Services 
 
Dear Prospective Proposers, 
 
This letter serves as notification of Hampton Roads Transit’s cancellation of the referenced RFP 
No. 24-00329R. 
 
HRT does not intend to resolicit this procurement. No action is required on your part at this time.  
 
Your interest in this solicitation was appreciated. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Donald Shea 
Contract Specialist 
 
 
cc: S. Luther, B. Simms, G. DiScala, doc-center  
  
  
 


